
    
 
April 5, 2024 
 

Dear Hanover Soccer Club family, 
 

Greetings!  It is with immeasurable excitement and pride that I announce that, thanks to our HSC 
family fundraising efforts, our many local business sponsors and generous grants from Warehime 
Foundation, Rice Family Foundation and Conewago Enterprises, we have the funding to successfully 
complete our field development project! 
 

The first and longest-running phase of the project were the approvals needed from the township and 
county entities to ensure we could use the property as we intend and do so safely accounting for 
stormwater management and access location.   
 

The second phase was to convert a land parcel used primarily as farmland into a quality grass field fit 
for our athletes. 
 

The third and final phase, a 185-space parking lot with an entrance from Kindig Lane to allow for safe 
and easy access to our field area as well as a fence installed along Oxford Avenue, is set to begin 
this Spring and be completed over the Summer. 
 

HSC Together Again – Better Than Ever! 
 

All plans are to bring our soccer teams together again for the Fall 2024 season!  We know it is a great 
experience when everyone can play at the same location and enjoy a night at the fields as a 
family.  We cannot wait to be together again and be better than ever! 
 

Clarks field play area is 16 acres of beautiful grass.  We intend to have all players from Little Kickers 
to our oldest teams play at the new home fields.  
 

Once this Spring 2024 season is complete, we will work with our friends at Outhouse Storage and 
Sheds who, (along with Utz Brands in the initial field move), have relocated us to our many play sites 
around town!  This includes moving our snack shack, equipment sheds and Casey’s Cleats shed to 
their new home, too!  We are so grateful to them for their assistance in this way and for the HSC 
volunteers who continually show up for the moves. 
 

We have been so fortunate in our friendships.  Businesses, townships and boroughs who are our 
supportive neighbors offering space to play, Conewago Valley Soccer Club who have been there for 
us as partners in this sport!  We are ever grateful and plan to pay it all forward by continuing to 
provide a fun, healthy and competitive sport outlet to the greater Hanover area youth through the 
great game of soccer. 
 

 
More Information 
 



Follow our Facebook page for ongoing project updates, progress photos and first season plans (think 
opening ceremonies!!) 
 
 
Intramural: 
 
Registration is open to be part of the first season as Hanover Soccer Club at Clarks Fields.  Visit 
www.hanoversoccerclub.net to join the fun! 
 
Little Kickers:   
 
Oh how we love our little kickers!  It’s a fun 6-week long, parent-and-me introduction to being on a 
soccer team, filled with games and laughs and a ball at their feet.  Each little kicker receives a t-shirt 
and their very own soccer ball.  Visit www.hanoversoccerclub.net homepage for the link to join in the 
fun! 
 
Travel Soccer 
 

Travel team tryouts are being held this month, too!  It’s free to try out and they’ll be held at Moul 
Avenue fields.  Register your player birth years 2016 and older at www.hanoversoccerclub.net.  
Also visit the site for FAQ about our travel program and email travelvp@hanoversoccerclub.net with 
questions. 
____________________________________________________ 

 
We are excited to have you on our team! 
 
Yours in soccer, 
  
Amy Redding, President 
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